BOARD OF PUBLIC WORKS AND SAFETY (Form B-01-2012)
Agenda Request Form

Organizations and individuals are asked to submit a request form and supporting documents to
be placed on the agenda. You will be contacted by the City confirming the date of the meeting in
which your request will be heard. Please make sure that your contact information is accurate in
case we need to get in touch with you. The Board of Works meets on the 1st and 3rd Monday of
each month at 5:00 p.m. in City Hall located at 70 E. Monroe Street.

Date Submitted: July 12, 2023 Meeting Date: July 17, 2023

Contact Information:

Requested by: Mark Richards

On Behalf of Organization or Individual: City of Franklin
Telephone: 317-736-3631

Email address: mrichards@franklin.in.gov

Mailing Address: 70 E. Monroe Street, Franklin, IN 46131

Describe Request:

Presentation of Bid Results for Earlywood Drive Sanitary Sewer Extension Project

List Supporting Documentation Provided:

Bid Tabulation

Who will present the request?

Name: Mark Richards Telephone: 317-736-3631

In order for an individual and/or agency to be considered for new business on the Board of Works
agenda, this reservation form and supporting documents must be received in the Mayor’s office no
later than 4:00 p.m. on the Wednesday before the meeting.



BID OPENING

City of Franklin, Indiana
Earlywood Drive Sanitary Sewer Extension Project
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v 1 |SLB Pipe Solutions LLC $ 92,145.00 v v v v v
v 2 |Sub-Surface of Indiana, Inc. S 181,886.00 ‘/ ‘/ ‘/ v v
‘/ 3 |Sexson Mechanical Company S 182,082.00 ‘/ ‘/ ‘/ ‘/ ‘/
‘/ 4 Dave O'Mara Contractor, Inc. S 142,939.00 ‘/ ‘/ ‘/ ‘/ ‘/
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Engineer's Estimate S 94,000.00

Bid opening meeting called to order at 2:00 pm local time, July 11, 2023. Four (4) bids were timely submitted from the bidders listed above, were opened, and
read aloud. Bids were taken under advisement pending legal and engineering review. Award of a contract is expected to be made by the Board of Public
Works & Safety at its August 21, 2023 meeting. The meeting was closed at 2:04 pm local time.
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Mark A. Richards, City Engineer




